



Dear Parent Carers


Re: Local Area SEND Inspection July 2023


Oxfordshire Local Area (Education, Health, Social Care and Families) have received notification 
that a Local Area SEND Inspection will be taking place commencing on Thursday 13th July and 
ending on Friday 21st July. 


There will be inspectors on site for the 7 days, with specialisms across education, health, and 
social care. From now until the 13th July, teams across Children Services will be collecting data and 
required evidence to be submitted to OFSTED. 


Ofsted have asked that we share the following survey links with you. These survey links will be 
open from 03 July 2023 to 9am on 11 July 2023.


https://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/p/AreaSend/10266962


Guidance has been provided by Ofsted for children and young people and their families https://
www.gov.uk/government/publications/local-area-send-inspections-information-for-families


As the inspection progresses, we will be contacting children, young people, and their families along 
with schools, settings, and providers as required by OFSTED. We will contact individuals directly if 
your involvement is requested. 


We want to thank you in advance for your participation in this process, should you have any 
questions or comments, please contact your Service Manager in the first instance or email 
inspection@oxfordshire.gov.uk directly.

Your sincerely, 





Anne Coyle

Interim Corporate Director of Children’s Services


  Email:  anne.coyle@oxfordshire.gov.uk 	 
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